

July 5, 2017

Holly Winje PO Box 1413 Petersburg, AK 99833

Dear Holly,

This is to provide you notice that I have certified as sufficient the initiative petition regarding prohibiting the addition of fluoride to the Borough water system. This petition was filed with our office on June 30, 2017 and contained more than the required 283 signatures of verified registered Borough voters.

Pursuant to Petersburg Municipal Code 2.44.080, notification of the petition's certification will be submitted to the Assembly at the next meeting. At that time, the Assembly has the option to begin the process for adoption of an ordinance enacting substantially the same measure as the one contained in the initiative petition, or the Assembly can choose not to pursue adoption of such an ordinance. If the Assembly ultimately does not enact an ordinance adopting substantially the same measure as is contained in the initiative petition, the initiative petition will be placed on the ballot at the October 3, 2017 municipal election.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully.

Mindy Swihart(

Deputy Borough Clerk